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S C H E D U L E S

SCHEDULE 7

ACCOMMODATION CROSSINGS

PART 1
ACCOMMODATION CROSSINGS FOR

WHICH A SUBSTITUTE IS TO BE PROVIDED

(1)

Area

(2)

Accommodation
facility to be
discontinued

(3)

Private right of way
to be extinguished

(4)

Accommodation
facility to be
substituted

County of Oxfordshire
District of Cherwell

Parish of Launton

The level crossing
known as Manor Farm
level crossing whereby
Manor Farm access
road is crossed on
the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations

Manor Farm access
road (on sheet 3)

Work No.9

County of
Buckinghamshire
District of Aylesbury
Vale

Parish of Marsh
Gibbon

The level crossing
known as Marsh
Gibbon user works
level crossing whereby
Marsh Gibbon access
road is crossed on
the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations

Marsh Gibbon access
road (on sheet 7)

Work No.14

The accommodation
crossing OXD/33
known as Marsh
Gibbon
Accommodation
Bridge

OXD/33 known as
Marsh Gibbon
Accommodation
Bridge access (on sheet
7)

Work No.14

Parish of Middle
Claydon

The level crossing
known as Littleworth
Farm level crossing
whereby Littleworth
Farm access road
is crossed on

Littleworth Farm
access (on sheet 19)

Work No.24
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(1)

Area

(2)

Accommodation
facility to be
discontinued

(3)

Private right of way
to be extinguished

(4)

Accommodation
facility to be
substituted

the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations

The level crossing
known as Verney
Junction level crossing
whereby Furze Farm
access road is crossed
on the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations

Verney Junction access
road (on sheet 20)

Work No.24

Parish of Swanbourne The level crossing
known as Moco Farm
No.1 level crossing
whereby Moco Farm
access road is crossed
on the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations

Moco Farm access
road (on sheet 27)

Work No.27

The accommodation
crossing OXD/14
known as Moco Farm
Overbridge

OXD/14 Moco Farm
Overbridge access (on
sheet 27)

Work No. 27

Parish of Mursley The level crossing
known as Weasels
Lodge level crossing
whereby an access
road is crossed on
the existing railway
between Bicester and
Bletchley stations
and OXD/10 Salden
Overbridge

Weasels Lodge access
road and OXD/10
Salden Overbridge (on
sheet 32)

Works Nos. 30 and 31

County of
Buckinghamshire
District of Milton
Keynes

Parish of Woburn
Sands and Wavendon

The level crossing
known as Woodley’s
Farm level crossing
whereby Woodley’s
Farm access road is
crossed on the railway
between Bletchley and
Bedford stations

Woodley’s Farm access
road (on sheet 45)

Work No.33

County of
Bedfordshire

District of Central

The level crossing
known as Berry Lane
level crossing whereby
Berry Lane is crossed

Berry Lane between
points P1 and P2 (on
sheet 49)

Work No.34
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(1)

Area

(2)

Accommodation
facility to be
discontinued

(3)

Private right of way
to be extinguished

(4)

Accommodation
facility to be
substituted

Bedfordshire

Parish of Aspley Guise

on the railway between
Bletchley and Bedford
stations

Parish of Aspley
Guise and Husbourne
Crawley

The level crossing
known as Long Leys
level crossing whereby
Long Leys access
road is crossed on
the railway between
Bletchley and Bedford
stations

Long Leys access road
(on sheet 50)

Work No.35 and 36

Parish of Husbourne
Crawley

The level crossing
known as Matey Boys
level crossing whereby
an access road is
crossed on the railway
between Bletchley and
Bedford stations.

Matey Boys access
road (on sheet 50)

Work No.35 and 36

County of
Buckinghamshire
District of Aylesbury
Vale

Parish of Waddesdon

The level crossing
known as Lower
Blackgrove No.1
crossing whereby an
access road is crossed
on the existing railway
between
Buckinghamshire
former Railway station
and Aylesbury Vale
Parkway station.

Lower Blackgrove
Farm access road (on
sheet 64)

Work No.42
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